NEBRASKA

Good Life. Great Opportunity.

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

N-O-T-I-C-E
TO: All Workers’ Compensation Insurers Writing Business in Nebraska
FROM: Bruce R. Ramge, CPCU, CIE

Director of Insurance
DATE: July 10,2018

SUBJECT: Nebraska's Assigned Risk Plan, Solicitation for Proposals

The Nebraska Department of Insurance has posted a Solicitation for Proposals (SFP) for
coverage of the Nebraska Assigned Risk Workers' Compensation Insurance Plan (WCIP), for
coverage beginning January 1, 2019.

The SFP is posted at www.doi.nebraska.gov/wc/index.htm. The Department’s current agreement
for WCIP coverage with Travelers can also be found on this webpage.

Contact information and details for those interested in submitting a proposal are provided in the
SFP. The proposal timeline is as follows:

If you have additional questions after review of the SFP, the questions must be submitted
to Connie Van Slyke at Connie.VanSlyke@nebraska.gov by August 10,2018 at 5:00 p.m.

e Answers to questions will be posted on the Department’'s website no later than August 17,
2018.

e Proposals are due at the Department on September 6, 2018 by 4:00 p.m.
e Proposals will be opened at the Department on September 7, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.

e If necessary, the Department may request bidders to provide oral presentations or
clarifications on September 12, 2018.
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